
Friday 22nd November  

Wear trainers to school in exchange 

for chocolates and sweets for our 

Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 26th November 

Flu Vaccine Day in school 

Thursday 28th November 

Parent/Carer Sleep Workshop  

6-7pm.   

https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024 

Thursday 27th November—Tuesday 

3rd December 

Book Fair in school  

Friday 29th November 

Christmas Fair 330-5pm  

Monday 2nd December 

Y1 and Y2 Nomad Rangers Forest 

School—wear warm layered clothes 

and suitable footwear  

Friday 6th December  

Y6 trip to Slavery Museum  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge thanks to our children and staff for giving up their time during our open evening. The children were in-

credible and spoke confidently to our families that visited about our school and what it has to offer.  

Thank you to everyone who donated on Friday to support Children in Need, we raised a total of £133.86p 

It was also a fun morning with a visit from author Sean Perkins, he inspired the children with his story telling and 

guitar playing linked to his new book, ‘Oscar and Ben’s Sleepover.’ A letter was sent home with children in case 

any one is interested in purchasing a signed copy of his book(s).  

A reminder that we are a nut free and strawberry free school. This means that no food or drink products con-

taining nuts or strawberries can be brought into school for the safety and well-being of our children. Please 

check ingredient labels if you are unsure. We appreciate your support in this matter.  

Children’s water bottles, should only contain water as this is a healthy drink option for during the school day. If 

your child is bringing a drink to have with their lunch, this must not contain strawberries. Again, please check 

labels. 

It is forecast to get cold this week, please ensure your children are wrapped up warm with a suitable warm coat 

and hat, gloves and scarves. As always, if you need any support, please just contact the school office. 

Don’t forget you can visit X @StAdlington or our Facebook page to see photographs of what has been going on 

in school.  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding. Please remember, we are always here if 

you have any questions or need any support.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Burger 

November 18th  2024 

Reception 90% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 94% 

Year 4 93% 

Year 5 86% 

Year 6 96% 

Whole School 94% 

Message from our Literacy Ambassadors and Mrs Chidgey 

Our Scholastic Book Fair is back. Please support us in visiting our book fair and purchasing books; they make 

great Christmas gifts!  

Every book you purchase enables our school the chance to get new ‘free’ books for our school to enhance the 

books we have on offer to read.  

Please come along to the school hall after 

school on Thursday 27th November—

Tuesday 3rd December. The Book Fair will 

also be available during the Christmas Fair on 

Friday 29th November. 

Children can also bring money into school 

and will be given the opportunity to purchase 

a book during the school day too. 

Any questions, please contact the school 

office or your child’s class teacher. 

https://bit.ly/SleepWebinar2024
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